
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2020 Movies in the Park Vote 
 
Thank you for helping our CSD students take part in this annual vote for the Camas Parks & Recreation 
Movies in the Park season.  Your child’s vote will help determine this year’s selection of the four movies 
that will be run every Friday night in August at Crown Park. 
 
Please click on the following link to have your child participate in this annual vote: 
 
https://forms.gle/1Nt5X3B62Ubi2HJbA     
 
 
Descriptions of the movies listed can be found on www.imdb.com and 
www.commonsensemedia.org/reviews is a useful site for movie reviews from the viewpoints of parents 
and youth. 
 
Voting ends March 31.  Results will be posted on the City of Camas Parks & Recreation Facebook page 
and in the CSD Newsletter. 
 
If you have any questions regarding Movies in the Park, please contact Krista Bashaw, Special Events 
Coordinator with the City of Camas, kbashaw@cityofcamas.us  .  Thank you again for your participation 
and your support of Camas Parks & Recreation. 
 


